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THE ENGLISH MODERN KINDERGARTEN

Ref: sst/AR/172/1920
October 9, 2019

Dear parents,

The English Modern School is keen on
applying the Ministry of Education and Higher
Education instructions as well as considering
the welfare of the students. Based on that, the
School has submitted a request to exempt our
students from implementing the new policy of
the three compulsory subjects for the academic
year 2019-20, and the request has been
approved. Accordingly, the school will prepare
teaching plans based on students’ ages, which
will prepare students emotionally and
academically for the next academic year.

If you have any enquiries or comments, please
note that the Arabic department will host a
workshop discussing the scientific framework
for the mental developments of students, the
workshop will be on Monday October 14,
2019 from 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm. The
workshop venue will be at EMS Wakra

Gym.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Dr. Jalal Adi
Head of the Arabic Department
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